
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Purchasing Agent to execute, on behalf of the
Sheriff-Coroner, a purchase order with Datalink, in an amount not to exceed $325,500 for
the 5 year lease of a Nimble CS700 storage system for the Sheriff's Tech Services Division. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
$325,500. 100% General Fund, budgeted over 5 fiscal years. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Contra Costa County Office of the Sheriff is purchasing a storage system that will meet
storage needs now and for the foreseeable future. The Office of the Sheriff is in need of high
speed and a large quantity of storage to efficiently get data to the deputies responding to
public safety calls. The amount and type of data is constantly changing with technology and
the current equipment is not able to keep up with storing and retrieval of that data.

Several vendors were contacted to discuss storage and performance. Datalink's 'Nimble'
system was the only one that could not only meet 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   03/31/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

ABSENT: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Liz Arbuckle, 925
335-1529

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    March  31, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Chris Heck, Deputy

cc: Liz Arbuckle,   Heike Anderson,   Tim Ewell   

C. 79

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: March  31, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Purchase Order - Datalink Nimble Storage Lease



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
the performance requirements, but also do so in the limited space allotted.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The Sheriff's Office will not be able to enter into a contract with Datalink.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
No impact.


